
Calling All Gardeners 
Caring for God’s Creation invites our church family to participate 
in a new program that helps feed the hungry in our community.

“Grow A Row” – Fresh & Healthy Produce For All

Share the summer bounty of your garden with those in need and “grow a row” of your favorite 
fruits, greens, herbs and vegetables for Lunch Break, a very worthy, and long-established local 
organization that feeds the needy and unhoused people of Monmouth County. 

Everyone deserves access to healthy, nutritious food, 
along with the dignity of choice. Lunch Break’s newly 
renovated Community Kitchen and Your Choice Pantry 
are welcoming spaces that bring neighbors together 
to share meals and select groceries.

You can Grow A Row, or simply donate some of your abundant harvest to the program. 

Bring your donations of fresh veggies, fruits and herbs to the Cultural Center on Sunday after 
church. Simply place your donations in the designated basket. All donations will be collected on 
Sunday after church and will be delivered to Lunch Break the following day. We will be accepting 
collections through mid September. 

For valuable advice and gardening tips please see the accompanying Citizen Gardener Growing 
Guide. To learn more about Lunch Break, its programs and its history of service to our  
community, please visit lunchbreak.org.


